
 

                                                   25th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 
Arrangement of “Gainful Use of TSA 2021 Materials for  

Enhancing Assessment Literacy” 
 

 In order to review the effectiveness of students’ progress in learning, our school will join the 
scheme“Gainful Use of TSA 2021 Materials for Enhancing Assessment Literacy” organized by the 
HKEAA. 
 
  The Territory-wide System Assessment (TSA) will be held on the morning of 21st June (Monday) 
and 22nd June (Tuesday) (please refer to the Appendix 1 for the details of the assessment timetable). 
Students are required to come back to school at or before 8:05 am. with their Identity Cards and 
stationery. They have to queue up in the playground and follow the teachers’ instructions to enter the 
assessment venue.  
 
 If one of the assessment days is suspended by the Education Bureau due to bad weather or any 
unexpected incidents, the assessment of that day will be postponed to 29th June (Tuesday). 
Supplementary information about the assessment arrangement will be posted at the school website. 
Students who are required to undergo a compulsory COVID-19 test and are still waiting for the test 
results, should stay at home from school and will be exempted from taking the related subject(s) 
examination. 
 
 TSA is an assessment administered at the territory level. It facilitates assessment for learning by 
providing schools with objective data on students' performance. All students must try their best to 
achieve good results. Parents are also advised to remind their children to attend school on time and 
encourage them to take the examination seriously. 
 
 Thank you for your attention.    
 
 

 Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
    Principal of Lock Tao Secondary School 
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